
 
Clery Crime Alert - Robbery  

     
 
 On May 24, 2024, NYPD reported to Public Safety that at approximately 5:40pm, an 
unknown person wearing all black riding on a black scooter robbed a non-affiliate of their 
chain by forcibly removing it from their neck. The incident occurred at W. 166 St. and 
Saint Nicholas Avenue. If the identity of the individual is known or if seen, please call 911 
and Public Safety at 212-305-7979. 

                    Please remember to always be aware of your surroundings 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 Please note – Clery Crime Alerts are distributed, pursuant to Federal Law, for 
specific crimes in defined locations. They do not present, nor are they intended to 
present, a complete picture of crimes on campus. 
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